



Woodland Elementary School School Governance Council Summary of Actions

July 21, 2020 8:00 AM Via Microsoft Teams

<u>Attendees:</u> Tara McGee, Principal; Kelly Mastronardi, Assistant Principal; Jessica Penn, Teacher; Layla Cantlebary, Teacher; Jerry Ethridge, Parent; Latanya Tilton, Parent (via telephone); Andrea Sharper, Parent; Jan Jackson, SGC Facilitator

The SGC Agenda and May Meeting Minutes were approved in SGC meeting held virtually on July 21, 2020. Holly Loveland was nominated by Principal McGee to continue as a Community Member, and the nomination has been approved by the council. New officers have been elected as follows: Jerry Ethridge will continue as Chair, Layla Cantlebary will be the council's Vice Chair, and Jessica Penn will be Parliamentarian. Staff Standing Committees will be finalized and approved in the next meeting.

Next Meeting: August 27, 2020

Phone: 470-254-5890 Fax: 470-254-4091 www.fultonschools.org/WoodlandES